
Sherwood Close  
regeneration update

Construction company Durkan has been appointed to build the next set of homes in phase two of 
Sherwood Close regeneration. This includes:

•	 4 new blocks linking to homes in phase one
•	 106 new homes
•	 A new electrical sub-station for phases two and three

The diagram below shows where the construction work will take place. Our priority is to minimise 
disruption during this time and to keep you fully informed. This fact sheet aims to answer any 
questions you may have.
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If you have any other questions please contact  
our liaison officer Sonia Allen on 07775 664900 
or email sonia.allen@durkan.co.uk 

Contact us

Q:	�Will we be affected by construction traffic?

A:	� We will introduce traffic marshals and banksman to direct the traffic safely and all 
construction traffic will be arriving via a strict booking system. 

Q:	�How are Durkan workers keeping safe during Covid Restrictions?

A:	� We are working closely with our Health and Safety department, following government 
guidance and social distance measures. This is working very well at all our construction sites 
that have continued running through lockdown.

Q:	�Will you be providing any training and employment opportunities for local people?

A:	� Yes we will be working with Clarion Futures to offer apprenticeships and jobs including  
entry level positions specifically targeting young people. We will begin recruiting early 2021 
as activities start taking place on site.

	� We will also be engaging with local schools and colleges by running construction careers 
events and employability skills sessions to give support on CV writing and interview skills.

	� Clarion Futures will be managing all the positions. For more information  
email: futuresjobs@myclarionhousing.com  

Q:	�How else will you be contributing to our local community?

A:	� We will be sponsoring community activities at Sherwoood Close including  
donating funds to improve your new community centre.

Q: When will full construction works begin?

A: 	�Durkan started work on site in January. We will have a small team 
doing enabling works before groundworks begin in mid-March.

Q:	What will your working hours be?

A:	� Our construction team follow Ealing 
Council’s working hours conditions

	 •	 Monday – Friday: 8am– 6pm
	 •	 Saturday: 9am – 1pm
	 •	 Sunday: No work 

Q:	�Will we be affected by your  
workers on site?

A:	� Our site office will remain in the  
same place throughout the construction 
of phase two. Workers will be behind 
the hoarding away from public areas  
to avoid disruption to you.


